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NEWSLETTER ANNOUNCEMENT

The American Association of Veterinary Parasitologists is seeking nominations of
outstanding scientists for its annual Distinguished Veterinary Parasitologist Award.
This is an international award that seeks to honour an individual whose contributions
to veterinary parasitology are widely recognized as significant and important to the
understanding and control of parasitic diseases of animals. The 1986 recipient will be
honoured at the annual meeting of AAVP at Atlanta, Georgia in July 1986; all expenses
of the recipient will be paid. Nominations should include a curriculum vitae, list of
publications and letters of support and should be sent by February 1, 1986 to Dr. K. D.
Murrell, Animal Parasitology Institute, Bldg. 1040, Room 2, BARC-East, Beltsville,
Maryland 20705. Members of the Awards Committee are Drs. G. Conder, J. Hansen,
P. Klesius, D. Murrell and J. C. Williams.
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